
 

 

Attention All Students:  The Dodge ball Tournament will be held on Wednesday, December 6th at 7:00 pm in 
the 11/12 Gym.  Registration forms are in both main offices.  All registration forms and money are due on 
Wednesday, November 29th to Room 7-2 or Room 211.  See Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada if you have any 
questions.  
 
Bring the taste of the Ocean City Boardwalk home for the Holidays! Support Model Congress by purchasing a 

 28 ounce tub of Johnson’s Popcorn for only $14.00. All orders must be placed by December 1st and will be 

ready for pickup on December 8th! 

 
The Interact Club is still looking for another 15 volunteers to help with the Christmas Parade on Dec 2nd. Please 

meet us at the corner of 5th and Barnegat Blvd. in Ship Bottom at 11:30.  We will be carrying banners & waving 

to the crowd. Dress for any weather. Bring gloves & tissues. Have your ride pick you up at the end of the parade 

down by Joey’s Pizza near 24th Street & Central. Sign up outside room 220 or email Ms. Conley. 

 

Jetty Gear for Grades.  Rewards for students on the honor roll.  Go to Jetty and claim your awards, please bring your 

report card, once per marking period.  You will receive $2.00 per A, and $1.00 per B.  Take advantage of this great 

incentive to achieve high in your academics. 

 

Attention 10th & 11th grade:  There will be a Vocational School Information Session during 2nd period on 

Friday, December 1st.  Sign up in Guidance. 
 

There will be a meeting for anyone interested in going to Spain after school in room 3-2 on Monday, December 

4th. 

 

Attention Rampage members:  There will be a meeting on Monday, Dec. 4th in room 4-1 at 2:20.   

 

Class of 2019:  Prom theme meeting on Tuesday, Dec 5th after school in room 207.  Come out and help us 
decide the theme for junior prom this year!  See you there! 

 

 
 

 

Help make a difference in the world by shopping at Five Below! When you shop at Five Below this weekend,     

present the flyer, a picture of the flyer or just mention it at the counter and 10% of your purchase will go to 

Amnesty International! Flyers are available in homerooms, room 109, or on Mr. Klos’s website! 

 

    The Chess Club will meet on Monday after school in room 109. 

 

"Want to learn how to dance, spin and perform?  Come join the Southern Regional Indoor Color Guard!  

Our informational meeting is on December 5th in Room 216 in the 11-12 Building, right after school until 3:00 

pm.  E-mail Ms. Karu (ekaru@srsd.net) for more information." 
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High School students may not visit the Middle School without an appointment during or after school hours.  An 

e-mail confirmation of the appointment must be presented at the Greeter’s Desk or Main Office (after 3pm) to 

gain entrance.  No bus passes will be issued for any unauthorized students. 


